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Thank you Fall Day of Service
Participants!

The event was a massive success, with PILS
members for serving the Baton Rouge
community for an estimated 250 hours!
Service sites included the BR Zoo, Knock
Knock Museum, among other amazing
sites. Have an itch to get involved in more
service? Visit Isupils.com for regular
updates about BR service events! Our next
school-wide day of service is February
8th, 2020! See you there!



- CASA Training TODAY at 3PM in room 110
. Court Appointed Special Advocate (CASA) volunteers are everyday
" people who speak up for abused and neglected children to help them
reach safe and permanent homes.More than 250 children in East Baton
1§ Rouge Parish will be placed in foster care this year because of abuse and
' neglect at the hands of their caregivers. These children need CASA
volunteers to go to bat for them so that they are not lost in the cracks of
the system. If you would like to volunteer, please attend the training
today at 3PM. See the website for more details.

SLLS Opportunities

We hope you enjoy the speakers today who will give an overview of the
broad opportunities SLLS has to offer. If you would like to volunteer and
didn't get a chance to sign up at today's meeting, please visit the website
for more information, or contact one of the pro-bono chairs.

Baton Rouge Bar Association

The Baton Rouge Bar Association has ample opportunities for people
seeking pro-bono experience, including ask-a-lawyer and the self-help
desk. To sign up, please visit the website or contact one of thee pro-
bono chairs.

Upcoming Events

Networking Night- September 26th @ 6PM in the lobby
PILS Networking night is a fantastic opportunity to meet local
attorneys, gain priceless advice about being an effective attorney, make
job connections, and learn about public interest work. Many attorneys
from various practice areas have already RSVP'd, and you should, too!
8 We will be sending out an invitation in the upcoming days with
information on how to RSVP. Retired Judge Laura Prosser will be guest
speaking. Light refreshments will be served. See you there!

' PILS General Body Meeting- October 14th @ 12:40 in room 110

Do you have a topic you'd like to learn about? Any projects you'd like
PILS to gather a team for? Let us know at Isupils@gmail.com. We would
love to hear from you!

- = Visit our website at Isupils.com

- for more info!



